
 

Bristlemouth's New Home

  As you have probably noticed already, Bristlemouth has a new home. As part of an upgrade to
the Intelligent Investor Funds website, we’ve integrated the Bristlemouth blog with the rest of
the content.

  If you use the RSS feed, you’ll need to update it. If you subscribe to the email alerts, however,
you’ll automatically be registered on the new site and should receive your emails as per usual
(if you don’t get the emails yet, but would like to, you can register your email address in the top
right corner).

  In conjunction with the new website we’re kicking off a Facebook page. Become a fan and
we’ll keep you regularly updated with interesting investing-related thoughts, articles and videos
from Intelligent Investor Funds and around the world (see below for a sample).

  Other than that, it should be business as usual. Take a look around and send any suggestions
for improvement to admin@iifunds.com.au or add them to the comments box below.

  Now that we’ve finally got it launched, it’s time for me to get back writing.
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